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Since the publication of the pamphlet on the Aborigines, issued by thf9

Meeting for Sufferings, at the commencement of the present year, some
fresh steps have been taken in reference to this deeply interesting subject^

and important information has also been received, more particularly relating

to the North American Indians. A brief report, or narrative of proceed-

ings, was presented by the Meeting for Sufferings to the Yearly Meeting,

and that Meeting directed that the statements therein contained should be

published, together with such additional matter connected therewith as

might appear suitable for general circulation. The following pages have

been prepared in pursuance of that direction, and they are now commended
to the attentive perusal of Friends generally, and more especially of those

who may have any opportunity of assisting to redress the wrongs, or pro-

mote the welfare of the oppressed.

1


